
Posted: 9/1/20 

If you or someone you know is in the snow plowing/landscaping industry, 
please feel free to submit a bid to keep the parking lot cleared for the club 

during the 2020/2021 winter. Bids are currently open to anyone that is  

Licensed and Insured. Please submit all quotes to a member of the board, or 

email them to: alanosouth@att.net. Thank you! 

Now 

Accepting Winter 

Snow Plow Bids 

Alano Club South 

256 Celia St SW 

Wyoming, MI 49548 

 

 


